SARAH HULL HALLOCK FREE LIBRARY

SEXUAL HARRASSMENT POLICY

ADDENDUM

Training:

In compliance with New York State law, all employees must have Sexual Harassment
Prevention training annually. Also, non-paid, regularly scheduled workers at the library
must comply with the annual training. The library director will provide employees and
regularly scheduled volunteers with the means of completing the training. In keeping
with the spirit of this law, trustees shall also undergo NY State-approved training as
soon as possible after their appointment. This training may have been undertaken
through employers or other volunteer groups, if proof of completion can be provided to
the library.
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